Thank you for stopping by our new website, we encourage you to look around the new BBP Water Corp.
website. We are currently adding information to the site, and it will now be an on-going work in process
that the staff at BBP Water Corp. will be managing and updating. Things to look for in the future are
updates on projects, pictures of current and past projects. The Board and Staff at BBP Water Corp. are
excited to have the new, more user-friendly website for our customers to visit us at.

Please NOTE: The Pay payment link is still the same and you’re your current password and log in to the
utility bill link is still the same.

Please take a minute to register for “ALERTS” you contact information is only for the use of BBP Water
Corporation to contact you in emergencies and for alerts we post on the website. BBP Water Corp will
be utilizing the “Alert” system to notify our customers of boil orders and water outages. You can add
your cell phone number to get text alerts and/or your Email to the alert system.

We thank you ahead of time for your patience and cooperation as we build and adjust the new website.
We also encourage you to check back and visit us to see what projects we are working on to make to
make the Best Water we can for you! If you have comments or concerns, please contact us by clicking
on the Customer Service link and then the Contact Us Tab fill out the form at the bottom of page. We
look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,
Todd Gardner
Chief Executive Officer

BBP Water Corporation



